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REQUEST FROM BOLIVIA FOR REMOVAL OF ONE VESSEL FROM IUU LIST

Cotrde. Drinavisnatod DBotbovi

La Paz, november 01, 2019.
DGIMFLMM-UBPM. N° 146/19

Mr. Doctor

Camille Jean Pierre Manel

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY OF THE INTERNATIONAL COMMISSION
FOR THE CONSERVATION OF ATLANTIC TUNA (ICCAT)

Present. —

Mr. Doctor:

| am pleased to address you, in response to ICCAT Circular No. 8035/2019, in
which we are informed of the draft list of vessels allegedly involved in illegal, unreported and
unregulated (IUU) fishing activities, in that list is the fishing vessel “CAPE FLOWER”, with the
Bolivian Pavilion, in particular the Plurinational State of Bolivia requests the exclusion of the
“CAPE FLOWER?” vessel with IMO number 7330399 from the draft list (IlUU).

Inform ICCAT that the Bolivian Maritime Administration is following an internal
administrative process against the fishing vessel “CAPE FLOWER” to determine responsibilities
in the contravention of the SEAFO Resolutions, in this regard the determination that will be
made will be communicated promptly to ICCAT and SEAFO.

The Plurinational State of Bolivia ratifies its position regarding the fight against
illegal, unreported and unregulated (IUU) fishing.

Best regards

£ AND PORT AUTHORITY O
TIONAL STATE OF BOLIVIA
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